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Another successful Mardi Gras Dance was held on Febru-
ary 1st. Although numbers were slightly down, a nice profit 
was made and everyone enjoyed themselves thoroughly. It 
was noted that the dance floor was filled all night long. 
The fifty-fifty brought a record profit (over 430 dollars), 
and the food was again tremendous. Even the bar realized 
an increase in revenue. Final totals will be announced at 
the February General Meeting. 

We must thank the crew who made the evening so suc-

cessful. Firstly, two of our “newer” Knights need to be rec-

ognized. Brothers Michael Constantin and Ray St. Martin 

provided yeoman work all night. Michael never stopped. 

With set-up for the food to the supervision of the food 

lines to the final cleanup well after midnight, he simply 

outdid himself! Brother Ray joined Brother Moe and  

 

myself at the “ticket table” for most of the dance, thus not 

allowing him to spend much time with his lovely wife. 

Then there were the old suspects: Moe Douville with tick-

ets and collection, Danny Boisvert and Bob Pampu, with 

initial setup and running the bar, Ron Van Halst and his 

great “late lunch” details, Joe Kendi and decorations, and 

of course, Herb Scott who added to the 50-50 total as he 

always does, this year with some great help from his son, 

Darren who is also a member of our Knights Council. The 

other group to thank is those Knights and spouses  who 

helped clean up after the event. Thank you everyone! 

Gerry Buccini 

Deputy Grand Knight 

CHILLY CHILI BANG BANG Thank you again to everyone who helped . 


